
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting 14th June 2021

Since our last report to Parish Council in May, Team Salhouse members are still observing
Government lock down and social distancing rules.

 Individual litter picks have continued on an individual basis and during periods of
exercise and the village is keeping relatively litter free.

 The young lad who has been helping Team Salhouse with litter picking and sign
cleaning  has  now  finished  his  3  month  Duke  of  Edinburgh  project  and  his
assessment report has been completed. We all wish to thank him for his efforts and
remind him that there is always a place in Team Salhouse for youngsters like him.

 The EDP & BBC Radio are promoting a Norfolk Day on 27th July and encouraging
people to litter pick around their areas, it’s called the big Norfolk Clean-Up. Team
Salhouse hope to arrange a group litter pick on that day.

 Flower beds around the village have been cleared of the winter and spring flowers,
soil improver has been applied and summer planting completed.

Team Salhouse, “Proud of our Village”


